
Bees 
 

Our very own colony of bees arrived 
yesterday and we are looking forward 

to working with Shirley to help develop 
our knowledge of how to care for 

these very special creatures. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Meals 
 

REMINDER: Please order your 
child’s school meal from The 

School Grid. 
 

The price of a school meal 
increases to £2.25 as from 

19th April 2021.           

  https://schoolgrid.co.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

 

      

 

 

  

@broadietweets  

Star of the week 
 

Blue Class – Summer 

Red Class – Elliot 

Green Class – Italia 

Purple Class - Amina 

Parent Consultation 
 

Please check your child’s Class Dojo page 
to book an appointment for a 

consultation with the teacher.  These will 
be held over the telephone and each 
parent has been allotted ten minutes. 

 

Purple Class – Monday 17th May 
 

Green Class – Tuesday 18th May 
 

Red Class – Wednesday 19th May and the 
afternoon of Thursday 20th May 

 

Blue Class – Thursday 20th May 

 

Class of the week 
 

Blue 

 

REMINDER:  

Year 6 Robinwood 
Full payment is required by:  

Friday 14th May. 

 

Covid update 

All regulations are still in place and 

we will keep you updated as soon 

as we have any changes and can 

relax the risk assessment, which we 

are very much looking forward to. 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Data Collection  

 

Due to GDPR we no longer send home data 
collection sheets. If your child has a change of 

contact details, emergency details, travel 
arrangements, dietary needs, change of Dr’s and 
medical conditions you must inform the school 

office as a matter of priority. 

 

Community 
 

To take part in lots of activities, please see the flyers 
at the end of this newsletter for more information. 

 

• Active Tameside: Soccer School and Cricket 

• Broadbottom & Mottram Midsummer Yarn Bomb 
(Tuesday 1st –  Wednesday 30th June 2021) 

• Daily Mile Toolkit 

• Rugby for girls at Glossop RUFC 
 

https://schoolgrid.co.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

Parking 
Plea to all parents. 

We continue to ask for your 
cooperation in safeguarding all 
our children as they arrive and 

leave school. 
Please do not turn right at the 

top of the path. This is a 
private road for residents only. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 You can now support Broadbottom Primary School  
School  on #easyfundraising! 

 

When you sign up as a supporter, 4,600 shops and sites will 
donate for free, every time you shop online. 

 

This includes all the big names like 
eBay, John Lewis & Partners, Argos, ASOS, Expedia, M&S,  

Just Eat and many more! 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta 

 

Remember to 
recycle your 

batteries, drop 
them off at the 
school office. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta




 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 


